
Oil Creek State Park Warbler Walk 
8 am, Saturday, May 17, 2025 

Join us for this family-friendly walk led by Mal Hays and Larry Towse to see wonderful 
warblers. At this time of year, warblers will be returning to our area to breed while others will be 
migrating through the area. Expect to be birding for about 2 – 2 ½ hours, but you can leave 
earlier. All are welcome! 

Meet at 8 am at the Blood Farm area at Oil Creek State Park. After turning into Oil Creek State 
Park from Route 8, follow the park road just ½ mile and turn right at the entrance to the Blood 
Farm area. Watch for an Audubon Event sign marking the turn as it’s easily missed. There is a 
restroom at this area.  

We’ll observe birds in this area from 8-8:30 am before starting a leisurely loop walk on trails.  
After we’re satisfied, we’ll drive into the park for other promising birding spots. Be prepared for 
damp or soggy areas if it’s been a wet spring. 

 


